
RABBI NORMAN LAMM 

THE JEWISH CENTER 

131 WEST 861TH STREET 

NEW YORK, N. Y. 10024 

SCuurier 4-3511 

June 16, 1967 

Rabbi Leo Jung é 
The Jewish Center SVR 
131 W. 86 St. 

N.Y., N.Y. 

Dear Rabbi Jung: 

You may have heard of the Association of Reli- 
gious Academicians in Israel. One of the three 
presidents, Rabbi Rabinowitz of Holon, will be 
stopping off in New York for one day. He has 
asked to meet with you and a few other like- 
minded individuals, in order to discuss the 
possibility of an international organization. 

We shall be gathering for a very brief meeting 

at The Jewish Center on Wednesday, June 21, at 
8:00 P.M. You may bring along any colleagues 
who qualify for this kind of group. 

Please notify my office as soon as possible 
whether we may expect you and any others. 

RNL/ fz 


